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As a Citizen of Austin and the State of Texas, | would like to let you know my feelings about your gun
control measures, as a CHL holder, | use my handgun to protect my family and property. In our
Neighborhood, there are daily break ins of our vehicles and they are never deterred by our cameras
and light, sometimes they even wave at them to let you know they don’t care. If | want to purchase a
firearm legally from a friend or family member, | don’t want to have to go through a bunch of
paperwork, when the people who break in just steal what ever they can get their hands on. In my
area where | live, on our neighborhood page has cars and homes broken into daily and | have found
my truck and car rummaged through. Now that the leaders of Austin seem to think defunding the
police will help in their political aspirations and don’t really care about the law abiding citizens whose
taxes pay for almost everything they seem to believe belongs to them. | will continue to protect my
property with my weapons and follow the second amendment as our fore fathers sought. | believe
the Governor has the right beliefs and is trying to protect the citizens, not the Mayor and City
Council of Austin. We need to have the opportunity to carry and protect our property without
making it harder to purchase guns for protection.

Sincerely,

Harry Ferguson

Austin Texa






